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CLL Of Counsel Kyle-Beth Hilfer and CLL Partner Kieran Doyle 
have contributed to a CLE about Cannabis Law 

November 18, 2019 

CLL Of Counsel Kyle-Beth Hilfer and CLL Partner Kieran Doyle have contributed to a CLE 
about Cannabis Law at the Westchester County Bar Association (WCBA). Kyle-Beth chairs the 
WCBA Business & Commercial Law Committee that is co-sponsoring the “Buzzz for Business” 
CLE on November 20, 2019. Her article “FAQ on Cannabis Trademark Applications” and 
Kieran’s article “Trademark Strategies for Emerging Marijuana Businesses” will both be 
presented at the CLE. 
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